

台北西區扶輸社

Rotary Club of Taipei West

Oct. 16, 2019

President Rotary Club of West Honolulu

Tentative Venue of the 65th Anniversary Ceremony

Dear Rotarians, Autumn greetings from Taipei! It is with much happiness to see all of you in such good health and great spirit. With this, we cordially invite you to join us in the celebration of our 65th Anniversary Ceremony on March 18 of 2020. In addition, on the eve of the official ceremony, we will also prepare an arrival banquet on the 17th of March to welcome all of you. The detailed information will be sent to you later.

Meanwhile, in preparation for this festive and commemorative ceremony, we would like to trouble you to provide us with an estimated number of attendees for our 65th Anniversary Ceremony as well as the welcome banquet before November 15th this year. We will welcome your communication and discussion anytime about this schedule.

With great joy and much excitement, we thank you with all our hearts!

Warm Regards,

President Wilson of Taipei West Rotary Club Executive Committee Chair Eric of 65th Anniversary Chairman Henry of Sister Clubs Committee